
Circular No – 019/2024 

Date:26.02.2024 

To 

All Members of the Association 

INTERACTIVE SESSION WITH LABOUR DEPARTMENT OFFICIALS 
ON COMPULSORY GRATUITY INSURANCE RULES 2024 

1. The Association has been receiving multiple queries about the compliance of

the Compulsory Gratuity Insurance Rules 2024 notified by the Government

of Karnataka on  10.01.2024.

2. The Association has received the following message from the office of the

Commissioner of Labour Karmika Bhavana Bengaluru:

“Interaction program is arranged on  28.02.2024 at 11.30 AM about new

notification on compulsory insurance under the Payment of Gratuity Act to

employers at Karmika Bhavana Bannerghatta Road, Bengaluru.”

3. The above interactive session will be of help to the members to resolve any

of the compliance issues in respect of the notification referred to above.   The

members may like to depute their officials responsible for compliance with

the above notification to participate in the interactive session as it will be

beneficial and will provide necessary inputs for compliance with the

notification.

For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 
Sd/ 

[B C Prabhakar] 
    President 


